

Oxford University Staff LGBT Group

The group welcomes all lesbian, gay, bisexual and trans (LGBT) staff of the University, including Oxford University Press, departments and colleges. Post graduate students are also welcome to join. We have an email list that acts as a confidential discussion forum, and also hold various meetings throughout the year, both social and work-related. We hope all LGBT Oxford University staff will join: the more members there are, the more powerful and representative our voices will be.

The LGBT Staff Advisory group is recognised by the University. Oxford University hosts an annual lecture for LGBT History Month in February and supports Oxford Pride.

To join please send a blank email to:

oxu-lgbt-staff-subscribe@maillist.ox.ac.uk

For more information on the Equality and Diversity Unit:

www.admin.ox.ac.uk/lgbt





